
Moville City Council-Public Hearing-Proposed Property Tax Levy –Monday, April 7, 2025  
 
 

Roll Call: Paul Malm, via zoom, Jared Rapp, Bret Hayworth Calvin Mellies are all present.  John Parks is absent.  
No one wishes to speak at open forum. Ann Hopp, John and Marcia Neely voice their concerns on the School, County 
and City Budget Year Statement letter each Owner and Taxpayer received as required by Iowa Code 24.2A.  It indicates 
the proposed property taxation rates of Woodbury Central, Woodbury County and City of Moville if you are a Moville 
property owner. Hayworth clarifies the taxation here in the City of Moville was not raised. 
Malm motions to approve Resolution 2025-14 setting the 2025-2026 Property Tax Levies, seconded by Hayworth.  Ayes, 
motion carries.  With no further business regarding Property Tax Levy Public Hearing is closed. Mellies motions to 
adjourn at 6:39pm, seconded by Rapp. Ayes, motion carries-meeting closed. 
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